
We are so excited to be back, Nevada
HOSA! We welcome you to our first 
 newsletter! We want this to be a platform
to give a recap of events as well as share
upcoming ones! Please be on the lookout!

Our State Officers have been busy
attending leadership events and planning
new projects to prepare an amazing year
for all of Nevada HOSA.
 
The State Officers are excited to work with
and meet all of you. They are ready to
represent Nevada HOSA, and most
especially, YOU!! Please feel free to reach
out to your State Officers for any questions,
comments, and concerns (or just to say
hello)!
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Recap of Events...

What the officers did
this summer!

A Warm Welcome

Officer's Council
President & VP meeting
Secretary & Treasurer meeting
UPCOMING:
Historian/SAA/Reporter/Other
meeting

Virtual Game Nights
Spooky Game Night
Holiday Game Night

Chapter Visits
Please visit this link to request a visit:
https://nevadahosa.org/request-a-
chapter-visit/

Sister Chapters Program
Work with your paired chapter to
earn points for recognition at SLC!

Our Northern Region Vice President traveled to
India! She had a lot of fun visiting and exploring
her hometown!

This fall, our State Officers attended a
leadership training where they acquired new
leadership skills, worked on their projects for
this year, and supported other CTSOs in
Nevada.

Additionally, the State Officers were
introduced to the Nevada HOSA advisors!
They attended the Advisor Conference where
they met them discussed various objectives
for the upcoming year.

Our Southern Vice President went to Atlanta,
Georgia. She was excited about the architecture
and change of scenery.

Leadership Training and CTSO
Advisor Conference Recap
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CTSO Officers at the Advisor Conference!

State Officers at their first leadership conference in May! 

Our Secretary stayed local for the summer! He
enjoyed some much-needed break from school by
catching up on sleep and video games! 

Want to be a Nevada HOSA
State Officer?

Application deadline is February
3rd, 2023!

Don’t miss out on this amazing opportunity
to develop your leadership skills and serve
the students of Nevada HOSA!

https://nevadahosa.org/wp-
content/uploads/2022/12/Nevada-HOSA-State-Officer-
Candidate-Guide-2023-2024-Final-1.pdf

https://nevadahosa.org/request-a-chapter-visit/
https://nevadahosa.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Nevada-HOSA-State-Officer-Candidate-Guide-2023-2024-Final-1.pdf


State President: Lauren Bui
president@nevadahosa.org

State Secretary: Nikhil Garlapati
secretary@nevadahosa.org

Northern Region VP: Ananya
Madhira
northernvp@nevadahosa.org

Southern Region VP: Lidia
Ablelom
southernvp@nevadahosa.org

Post-Secondary VP: Gia Renemae
Calip
postsecvp@nevadahosa.org

2022 International Leadership
Conference 

... and this year's theme is ...

Want to get in contact with
our State Officers? Look no
further!

Our President and Post-Secondary Vice
President attended the International
Leadership Conference that took place in
Nashville, Tennessee! They competed in their
respective events, networked with members
outside of Nevada, and attended workshops
related to leadership and healthcare! Nevada
HOSA won some medals, and our President
presented the Nevada flag at the Opening
Ceremony!  

This year's theme encourages you to
grow and break the barriers of all
limits! We hope that along the
journey, we can help each other
through the our obstacles and
continue to better ourselves. When
life gets challenging, we wish you the
strength to go "Beyond All Limits."

Page 2 of 2NV HOSA Newsletter

Our President and Post-Sec meeting at ILC! 

Our post-secondary, UNLV HOSA, representing at ILC! 

We would like to extend our
congratulations to all of the winners and
finalists of this year's ILC! We are excited
to announce that next year's ILC will be
in Dallas, Texas! Get your boots on and
get ready to 'yee' and 'haw'! 

2023 ILC will take place from June 21-24,
2023, and will highlight competitive
events, educational seminars, elections
for the new Executive Council, and
networking with other members! 
           We hope to see you there! 

Want to stay up to date? 

Website: www.nevadahosa.org

Instagram: @nevadahosa

Youtube: Nevada HOSA

Have questions, want to be
recognized or have
something you want to share
in our newsletter? 

Contact our Post-Secondary Vice
President!

We would like to extend the warmest congratulations to Ms. Kinnunen!
For the past five years, Ms. Kinnunen has served as the Nevada HOSA
Associate Director. Before that, she served as an advisor at Rancho High
School! Ms. Kinnunen has been given a great opportunity to serve other
students and their CTSO community. With that, she will be leaving
behind Nevada HOSA. Although we are saddened by the news, we know
Ms. Kinnunen will thrive in her new position, and we wish her the best of
luck! We thank you for all that you have done for our students,
community, and Nevada HOSA!  

Farewell, Ms. Kinnunen!


